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EL CAMINO COLLEGE MATHEMATICAL SCIENCES
DIVISION CURRICULUM COMMITTE MEETING

September 4, 2018

Present: Edwin Ambrosio, Sue Bickford, Carl Broderick, Diaa Eldanaf, Greg Fry, Milan Georgevich, Arturo
Hernandez, Marlow Lemons, Matthew Mata, Benjamin Mitchell, Angelica Santana, Jacquelyn Sims,

Update on Math 210

Currently waiting to be approved or disapproved by Dr, Shankweiler. J. Sims mentioned that there are
no current updates. Greg Fry suggested to go with the old one if not approved. Math 210 Discrete
Mathematics is 4 units at the moment but it is a loaded class and we are asking for an increase of 1 unit.
It currently does not meet the CID. It is currently waiting to be approved by the Vice President, as we do
not want to affect other programs around campus if units are increased explained J. Sims.

Update on Computer Science 40 and Engineering 9

D. Eldanaf mentioned that J. Young sent the documents for computer science 40 and Engineering 9.
After reviewing other schools statics courses that are 3 units, it was decided to take out one of the
topics from Engineering 9. E. Ambrosio mentioned that the only update for computer science 40 is the
textbook. No changes on objective or course outline, but he will confirm with Satish Singhal.

Math 110,111, 23.

D. Eldanaf is waiting on Susie Tummers-Stocum for the review on math 110. Math 111 is being
inactivated and was sent to Lavonne Plum to remove, There are minimal changes to math 23
because of AB705. '

Math 37 and 67

Due this current semester, Fall 2018. Each one of these classes has a pending and an active proposal in
CurricUNET. D. Eldanaf is still waiting to hear back from Lars Kjeseth as to which will be used for the
review.

Math 80
Reviewed last semester and has been completed.

Suggesting/choosing Corequisite courses leaders to start working on COR.

The CORs for Math 80S, Math 130S, Math 170S, Math 180S and Math 150S should be finalized
by October 15, 2018. 1. Sims explained that this is a work in progress and might need to be
changed later. Sue Bickford suggested to reach out to faculty and ask their feedback on




stumbling blocks in the prerequisite courses, J. Sims wili send an email that goes out to all of
the faculty recommending what Sue Bickford suggested and this can be forwarded it to the
chairs of the committees. J. Sims and S. Bickford will work on this together. B. Mitchell gave an
update on Math 1305 and Math 150S. He mentioned that for math 150, the prerequisite skills
needed are not all the same as for the other support courses. Committee chairs will assign
leads for the corequisites.

Dean’s Remarks
J. Sims has recognized temporary full time instructor Angelica Santana for joining our DCC
meeting.




